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Staggered T
Honeywell Exclusive

• Staggered T Terminals ensure
a secure electrical connection

• Innovative design makes 
installation simple

Recessed

2928

Truly one-of-a-kind, Honeywell’s
Staggered T Series contacts provide
you with a whole new level of
convenience and flexibility. By
staggering the terminals, we
discovered a way to fit larger screw
terminals without altering the
industry-standard 3/8" diameter case
size–and without having to use any
special screwdrivers. The result?
Easier wiring and faster installations.

The innovative design eliminates
splicing and soldering, and no special
screwdrivers are required. It’s the
industry standard-sized contact from
the company with the highest
standards in the industry.

Recessed contacts that feature
Staggered T terminals begin on 
page 46.

Featured Product



REPLACES:

• ADEMCO PR20451, 944, PR20411, 
PR20451, 951, PRO51SP

• Aleph DC-1651, PS-1650, DC-1621-WG

• FBII ZR755R, ZR715R

• Intellisense, MPS9

• GRI 5065, 20RS-12

• Nascom N-175N

• Sentrol 1125

• Tane STB-10, mini-10, TAP-10

SPECIFICATIONS:

Switch Type: Form A (SPST) Reed
Contact Rating: 300ma @ 30VDC
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Recessed

• With a 3/4" long magnet, the 
951WG is ideal for casement
windows, sliding windows, and other
thin frame applications

• Standard gap: 1-1/4"– the largest
gap of any mini 3/8" contact

• 12" leads are standard

951WG
3/8" Diameter Miniature Press 

Fit Magnetic Contact

Available in
Ammo Box

ORDERING:

951WG-WH – White
951WG-BR – Brown
951WG-WH-M – Extra magnet (10 pack)
9 5 1 W G - B R - M– Extra magnet (10 pack)
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Available
October

2005



REPLACES:

• GRI N-20RS-12

• Sentrol R-1125

• Tane STB-10DM, Mini-10WG, ATB-10WG

SPECIFICATIONS:

Switch Type: Form A (SPST) Reed
Contact Rating: 100ma @ 28VDC
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Recessed

• Stubby 3/8" press fit with button
magnet fits even the tightest spots

• Powerful rare earth magnet is easy 
to install with screw or adhesive

• Standard gap: 1/2" (13mm)

• Magnet screw hole is convex for
smooth flush fit

PRO51BTM
3/8" Stubby Recessed Contact
with Rare Earth Button Magnet

ORDERING:

PRO51BTM-WH – White
PROBTM – 10 pack button magnets
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REPLACES:

• GRI 5065, 5088, 5088RS

• Sentrol R-1125

SPECIFICATIONS:

Switch Type: Form A (SPST) Reed
Contact Rating: 300ma @ 30VDC
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Recessed

• Standard gap: 1-1⁄4" (32mm)

• 12" (30cm) leads

• Adhesive mounting tape on magnet

MPS99WG
3/8" Stubby Contact 

with Flat Magnet

ORDERING:

MPS99WGW – White
MPS99WGB – Brown
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REPLACES:

• GRI 50-RFIZ

SPECIFICATIONS:

Switch Type: Form A (SPST) Reed
Contact Rating: 300ma @ 30VDC
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Recessed

• Standard gap: 1-1⁄4" (32mm)

• 12" (30cm) leads

MPS95WG
3/8" Stubby Contact 

with 1⁄4" Magnet

ORDERING:

MPS95WGW – White
MPS95WGB – Brown
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SPECIFICATIONS:

Switch Type: Form A (SPST) Reed
Contact Rating: 100ma @ 28VDC
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Recessed

• 1/4" diameter press fit

• Standard gap: 3/4" (19mm)

• 18" (46cm) long wire leads

PR-20421
Press Fit Magnetic Contact

ORDERING:

PR20421 – White
PR20422 – Brown
941WH – White with 5' leads
9 4 1 M – Extra 1/4" bare magnet
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REPLACES:

• ADEMCO MPS5

• Aleph DC-1611, DC-1631

• GRI 50R-12, 50RF-12

• Sentrol 1055



REPLACES:

• ADEMCO 947-75

• GRI 180-12WG, 180-12, 180MC-12

• Nascom N-78C

• Sentrol 1078C

• Tane SD-70

SPECIFICATIONS:

Switch Type: Form A (SPST) Reed
Contact Rating: 300ma @ 30VDC

41

Recessed

• Standard gap: 1-1⁄4" (32mm)

• 5/8" (16mm) gap for steel

• 12" (30cm) leads

MPS70WG
3/4" Steel Door Contact

ORDERING:

MPS70WGW – White
MPS70WGB – Brown
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REPLACES:

• GRI 120T-12, M5

SPECIFICATIONS:

Switch Type: Form A (SPST) Reed
Contact Rating: 200ma @ 30VDC
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Recessed

• Standard gap: 1-1⁄4" (32mm)

• 12" (30cm) leads

MPS73WG
3 / 4" Contact with 3/8" M a g n e t

ORDERING:

MPS73WGW – White
MPS73WGB – Brown
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SPECIFICATIONS:

Switch Type: Form A (SPST) Reed
Contact Rating: 100ma @ 28VDC
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Recessed

• The clean look of recessed contacts
coupled with robust features that
meet the requirements of steel doors

• 1" (25mm) diameter with “lock-in”
mounting caps

• Standard gap 1/2" (13mm) in steel

• 5' (1.5m) zip cord leads are standard

• Includes 3/8" diameter by 1" long
bare magnet

947
1" Steel Door Magnetic Contact

ORDERING:

947-WH – White 
947-BR – Brown 
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REPLACES:

• Sentrol 1078



REPLACES:

• Aleph DC-3621

• GRI 2020T, 20RS-T

• Sentrol 1125T, 1075

• Tane-3/8T, 318TC

SPECIFICATIONS:

Switch Type: Form A (SPST) Reed
Contact Rating: 100ma @ 28VDC
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Recessed

• 3/8" diameter press fit design

• Screw terminals eliminates wire
splicing and soldering

• Standard gap: 3/4" (19mm)

• Staggered T Terminals ensure a
secure electrical connection

944T
3/8" Magnetic Contact with

Screw Terminals

Available in
Ammo Box

ORDERING:

944T-WH – White
944T-BR – Brown
9 4 4 W H - M – Extra magnet (10 Pack)
9 4 4 B R - M – Extra magnet (10 Pack)
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REPLACES:

• GRI N2020-TWG

• Sentrol R1125T

SPECIFICATIONS:

Switch Type: Form A (SPST) Reed
Contact Rating: 100ma @ 28VDC
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Recessed

• 3/8" diameter press fit design

• Rare Earth button magnet

• Standard gap: 1/2" (13mm)

• Staggered T Terminals ensure a
secure electrical connection

944TRE
3/8" Magnetic Contact with

Terminals and Rare Earth Magnet

ORDERING:

944TRE-WH – White
944TRE-BR – Brown
PROBTM– 10 Pack of button magnets
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REPLACES:

• GRI 120T-12, 4473, M5

SPECIFICATIONS:

Switch Type: Form A (SPST) Reed
Contact Rating: 100ma @ 28VDC
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Recessed

• 3/4" diameter switch for easier
wiring; supplied with 3/8" diameter
magnet

• Standard gap: 3/4" (19mm)

• Staggered T terminals ensure a
secure electrical connection

944TSP
3/4" Contact with Terminals 

and 3/8" Magnet

Available in
Ammo Box

ORDERING:

944TSP-WH – White
944TSP-BR – Brown
944TSP-GY – Grey
944WH-M – Extra magnet (10 Pack)
944BR-M – Extra magnet (10 Pack)
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REPLACES:

• GRI 8080-T, 8080TMC, 150R5-T

• Sentrol 1078CT

• Tane 3/4 TC

SPECIFICATIONS:

Switch Type: Form A (SPST) Reed
Contact Rating: 100ma @ 28VDC

53

Recessed

• 3/4" recessed with 3/4" magnet 
and terminals

• 1/2" gap in steel

• Staggered T terminals ensure a
secure electrical connection

947-75T
Steel Door Magnetic Contact

with Terminals

Available in
Ammo Box

ORDERING:

947-75TWH – White
947-75TBR – Brown
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REPLACES:

• GRI DS-01T

• Sentrol 3005, 3008

• Tane RB-32

SPECIFICATIONS:

Switch Type: Form A (SPST) Reed
Contact Rating: 100ma @ 28VDC
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Recessed

• Shorter body for easier recess fit

• Full 180° activation

• Staggered T terminals ensure a
secure electrical connection

956RPT
Mini Roller Plunger Contact 

with Terminals

Available in
Ammo Box

ORDERING:

956RPT-WH – White
956RPT-BR – Brown
956WH-B – With 18" (46cm) leads white 
956BR-B – With 18" (46cm) leads brown 
956-2WH – SPDT with 18" leads 
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REPLACES:

• GRI PBF-100T

• Sentrol 3015

• Tane PB-52T

SPECIFICATIONS:

Switch Type: Form A (SPST) Reed
Contact Rating: 100ma @ 28VDC
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Recessed

• Broad face plunger distributes
impact more evenly

• Staggered T terminals ensure a 
secure electrical connection

955PST
Mini Plunger 

Contact with Terminals

Available in
Ammo Box

ORDERING:

955PST-WH – White
955PST-BR – Brown
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